
 

 

❖ Roof Repair Project:  A fundraising thermometer, special 
request letter and offering envelopes have been placed at 
the church entrance.  Please consider donating today to 
help us reach our goal and replenish our reserves.  Huge 
thank you to all who have donated already! 
 

❖ We have been invited to join St. Ambrose for their Annual 
Regional Service and Early Harvest Service on Sunday, 
August 25 at 10:00 a.m., with Archbishop Gregory Kerr-
Wilson.  Food and Fellowship will follow the service.  All 
are welcome, please bring your own lawn chair.  We will 
not be holding our usual services on that Sunday, so that 
members of St. Barnabas can participate in St. Ambrose’s 
service. 

 

❖ For Your Information: Security cameras have been installed 
at the office entrance and afterhours access will be 
recorded. 

 

❖ We are celebrating Communion Wednesdays at 12:30 
p.m.  Come and be refreshed! 

 

❖ Join us on Thursday at 10:00 a.m. for coffee and 
fellowship. 

 

❖ The Church Proper is open every Friday from 12:00 noon 
until 1:00 p.m. for prayer. 

 

❖ Save the Date:  Sunday, September 22nd, 2024 - Bishop 
Visit with an Anniversary Celebration.  

 

 

 


